
From: Taylor R Purcell
To: R5AirEnforcement; Gonzalez, Maria; r5hearingclerk
Subject: Indiana American Water - CAA-05-2023-0006 & CAA-05-2023-007 - Notice of Payment
Date: Tuesday, August 29, 2023 7:24:33 PM

Hello, This is Indiana American Water’s notice of payment for docket numbers CAA-05-2023-0006 &
CAA-05-2023-007. Payment went out 8/29/2023 by wire. Thank you!
 
Taylor Purcell
Indiana American Water
Lead Analyst, Business Operations
153 N. Emerson Avenue
Greenwood, IN  46143
C: 317-675-0056
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of
the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error,
please notify the sender. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are
solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of American Water Works
Company Inc. or its affiliates. The recipient should check this email and any attachments for
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virus transmitted by this email. American Water Works Company Inc., 1 Water St. Camden,
NJ. 08102 www.amwater.com
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